
 

Safer Internet Day: Together for a better Internet - 7 February’2023 

Every year on the second day of the second week of February, Safer Internet Day 

is commemorated with the goal of ensuring a safer and better internet, where every 

user may use the internet responsibly and without fear of their data being exposed. 

Today, the day is observed in approximately 15 nations worldwide. 

This year, the world commemorates Safer Internet Day for the nineteenth time, 

with the theme “Together for a better internet” On this unique day, stakeholders 

from all over the world join forces to make the internet a safer and better place. 

Additionally, they investigate ways to make the internet a less dangerous place for 

children and adolescents. 

Safer Internet Day is to remind individuals that Internet security is something that requires continual awareness 

and consideration. It also serves as a reminder that if we do not take necessary safeguards, a variety of negative 

events might occur on the Internet. 

To ensure children are apprised about fact that online safety is very important in this modern era, Safer Internet 

Day was celebrated in grade III-V and various activities were conducted.  
 

Classes III-V – Poster designing Safer Internet Day 

The students created innovative posters depicting their thoughts on how online safety can be achieved using 

different tips and tricks using coloured sheets, sketch pens and other decorative material. 
 

Therefore, Children should be encouraged to spread the message of cyber awareness for online safety. 

 


